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Our Topic this Half Term- Magical Me


Our class topic for this half term is ‘Magical Me’. The children have already spent some time learning about each other and their new classroom and outdoor learning environments. During the remainder of the topic, they will be learning about different types of families (And discussing their own), they will celebrate how everyone is different and special, they will learn about their senses and how to keep themselves healthy. 





Tapestry Online Learning Journey


As well as us sharing photographs, videos and observations of what your child does in school on Tapestry, we would love it if you could post some pictures or comments about what your child does at home on there also. This can be of anything that your child enjoys doing, a special achievement they have made, a special trip they have been on etc. Sharing home and school learning in this way will ensure that we develop a rounded picture of your child and it will create a fantastic memory for when they leave Reception. 





Special Boxes


Thank you so much for all of the time and effort that you spent with your child over the summer to create their ‘special box’. These were a lovely way of helping the children get to know each other in class and talking about their favourite things ensured that your child felt at their most confident when talking in a small group. 





Star of the Week


The children will attend the school ‘Star of the Week’ assembly on Thursdays. During this, a child will be named as the class ‘Star of the Week’ and they will be able to take the class bear Honey home for the weekend (please return him by following Tuesday). We will send a book home for you to record Honey Bears adventures or alternatively, please feel free to upload these to Tapestry so that your child can still share them in class. 





PE


Our PE lessons this term will be on a Friday Morning (starting 21/09/18) PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD HAS A NAMED PE KIT IN SCHOOL BEFORE THEN. 





READING 


Your child will be heard reading in school at least once a week by a class adult. 


Please note that your child’s home reading book will be changed on a Tuesday and a Friday provided you have signed/ written a comment to let us know that your child has read at home. 





A Fantastic Start!


It has been lovely to see how well the children have settled into life in Apple Class and how well they have coped with the changes and increased challenge involved in full time schooling. We are all extremely proud of them in school as we are sure you are too at home! We would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers at home for helping this smooth transition to occur. 








